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Comments: Please alter your defacto ban on fixed anchors in wilderness areas. As a long time traditional climber

and one who values leave no trace ethics, I appreciate the need for wilderness areas. I also understand the

practical realities of the need for fixed anchors in some cases as well as the incredibly important safety aspects

of fixed anchor maintenance.  The draft proposal seems out of touch with the realities of wilderness exploration

by climbers. Please modify the current draft to account for reality and not just policy from suits. Thank you 


